
Sherman Township 

Meeting Minutes 

February 21, 2022 
 

Meeting held at the Sherman Township Hall, 3550 N Rolland Rd, Weidman, MI 48894 

Supervisor Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm 

Board Members Present:  Supervisor Johnson, Trustee Grey, Treasurer Clark, Trustee Simon and Clerk Livermore 

Board Members Absent:  None 

 

Supervisor Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

Trustee Grey moved to approve the agenda, Trustee Simon supported, motion carried.  

Trustee Grey moved to approve the minutes of the January 17, 2022 regular meeting, and the February 7, 2022 special 

meeting, Trustee Simon supported, motion carried.   

Treasurer’s Report:  GF Ckg $184,809.47, Fire Ckg $121,154.72, Lake of Hills $20,085.60, Library Ckg $57,304.03, Tax Acct 

$127,177.09, GF ICS $150,107.85, Fire Acct ICS $250,157.87, GF CD $78,088.28, Library ICS $172,225.13 ARPA ICS Acct 

$95562.76 

Trustee Grey moved to approve the treasurer’s report, Trustee Simon supported, motion carried. 

Trustee Grey moved to approve payment of the bills, Trustee Simon supported, motion carried.  

Public Comment – Gale Wood asked if the board needed to a poverty exemption resolution 

Clerk Livermore moved to approve the Summer Tax Collection Agreement with Chippewa Hills Schools and to authorize 

the Supervisor & the Treasurer to sign the agreement, Trustee Grey supported, motion carried. 

Supervisor Johnson moved to set our budget hearing for March 21, 2022, at 7pm, Treasurer Clark supported, motion 

carried. 

Clerk Livermore moved to approve the current 21-22 budget amendments as presented, Trustee Grey supported, 

motion carried. 

Supervisor Johnson moved to approve the proposed budget with adding $4200.00 to the township board category, 

Trustee Grey supported, motion carried. 

Supervisor Johnson moved to approve the dates for Board of Review - March 8th 8:30 Organizational, March 14th 2-5 & 

6-9, Mar 16th 9-12 & 1-4, Clerk Livermore supported, motion carried 

 

Reports from other township entities were heard. 

Individual Board member comments were heard -Trustee Grey would like us to look into the phone expense at the hall. 

Supervisor Johnson’s report was heard 

Public Comments: none 

Meeting adjourned at 8:37pm 

Respectfully Submitted by:  Denise M. Livermore, Clerk 

 


